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Low Water Pressure 
 
 
Businesses and residents in the CBD may experience lower than normal water pressure 
beginning at 10:00 A.M. tomorrow, June 8th through July 6 while the Sewerage and Water 
Board repairs a 30” water main at the Carrollton Water Purification Plant.   
 
Customers in the CBD should call 52-WATER to report any severe pressure changes. 
 
 
 


